DMS PTO MEETING
Tuesday, November 16, 2021

Meeting called to order by Jenny Carter at 0851
Minutes approved

Principal’s Report - Great turn out for Honor Roll and All American Heroes Rally. Everything
ran smoothly and wonderful events. Upcoming 8th grade dance at Retreat at Bradley’s
Pond will be held on Friday, December 3rd from 6-9pm. Miss LeDoux will DJ the event
and her payment was approved by PTO members in attendance.

Treasurer’s Report - Nicole Trafton - available upon request. Fence signs and DMS gear
have been successful this year.

Committee Reports
VP report - Jenny Carter/Desiree Ncube - Booster incentives continue to be given to

students. Final push for boosters with approaching deadline of November 30th. Large
booster incentive raffle will conclude the Booster program for 2021-2022 school year.
Booster appreciation prizes include fishing poles, round of golf at Killearn, and possible
spal/dinner. PTO members will reach out to local companies for gift cards and/or match
to offer as a final raffle prize.

AAHR - Great success and large amounts of positive feedback from veterans and families!
Thank you to our chairs Donna Willis and Anne Johnson for a wonderful event. Thank
you Mindi Long and the baking committee for their support and donations!

Volunteer coordinator - Committees are being established after the volunteer forms have
started being completed. Sign up genius link utilized for volunteer requests.
Committees can reach out to Sarah for needs.

Dance - Suggested date for winter dance is February 25th, pending basketball schedule. Cindy
will contact Miss LeDoux for a DJ opportunity.

Teacher Appreciation - Erin Pomeroy/Jennifer Park - Holiday luncheon will be held for
teachers on December 14th. Volunteers will be needed to set up and break down,
decorate, and serve food. Jenny Carter will send an email requesting gift card donations
for teacher gifts. ldeas for an additional gift were discussed. Total needed for 85-90
people.

DMS Gear - Krissy Gardner - Hoodie deadline is November 17th. Payment can be done online
with Square.. Krissy will email those with orders still requiring payment. Over 100
hoodies have been ordered so far!

Student Recognition - Next honor roll celebration will be off campus. Nancy is contacting
Hangar 38 for the 2nd nine weeks celebration and Northwood for the third/final
2021-2022 celebration.

Deer Run - Date secured for February 12, 2022 at 8:00 am. It was suggested to reach out to
DMS cross country parents to help with the event.



Receipting - Receipting is underway for the 8th grade dance
needed for end of year field trips towards the end of March.
6th grade - Wild Adventures
7th grade - Busch Gardens
8th grade - Grad Bash at Universal Studios

Upcoming PTO meetings:
Thursday, December 9th @ 6pm
Tuesday, January 11th @8:45am
Tuesday, February 1st @8:45am
Tuesday, March 1st @8:45am
Tuesday, April 12th @8:45am
Tuesday, May 10th @8:45am

Meeting adjourned at 9:39am

. Receipting assistance will be



